
August 20, 2019

Access to EmPower Projects Prior to Fall 2017

Dear NYSERDA Participating EmPower Contractors,
 
NYSERDA will be moving the web servers that host the NYSERDA Empower Project
Management Portal (CRIS). On 8/23/2019, NYSERDA will turn off access to the
URL https://cris.nyserda.org and it will no longer be accessible to participating
contractors. On 8/24/2019, the new URL for the site will
be https://crisportal.nyserda.ny.gov/dashboard.
 
NOTE: This does not affect access to or project workflow in the NY HP Portal.
Please direct any questions to hpwes@nyserda.ny.gov.

The following link details when access to the current URL will be turned off and how to
access the new URL. Please review the linked document prior to the change which will
occur on August 23, 2019.

Thank you for your cooperation.
 
NYSERDA's NY Residential Existing Homes Team
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